
‭January 23rd, 2024‬

‭Sam Jones‬
‭Edgewood High School‬
‭601 S. Edgewood Drive‬
‭Ellettsville, IN 47429‬

‭Dear Valued Community Member,‬

‭Since 1999 Edgewood High School has hosted the annual All-Nighter for our students and staff to‬
‭celebrate a night of team building, leadership opportunities, and memory making. From relay races to‬
‭inflatable bounce houses, non-stop music to team skits, these activities and more  help make Edgewood‬
‭All-Nighter an amazing experience for each and every one of our students.‬

‭People and businesses like yours are the only reason our event has been successful since 1999. In 2023‬
‭we were fortunate to bring the All-Nighter back for the first time since 2019. Businesses like yours‬
‭contributed over $3,000 worth of prizes for our students last year! This year’s event will be on Friday,‬
‭February 23rd, 2024!‬

‭As a part of this campaign we are gathering prizes in all shapes and sizes that our students can win‬
‭throughout the evening competing in a variety of games and activities. Our Leadership Academy of over‬
‭80 students is working hard to prepare for this event. The prize giveaway  is the final event that leaves‬
‭everyone with a smile and a capstone to a fantastic evening.‬

‭So what are we asking of you?‬

‭- ‭Gift cards
‭- ‭Prizes suitable for high school students
‭- ‭Cash donations to purchase other prizes or support the financial needs to run the All-Nighter
‭- ‭Additional connections to other community supporters

‭If you are interested in donating to this year’s event, please reach out to Assistant Athletic Director Sam‬
‭Jones at (812) 322-0763 or‬‭sjones@rbbschools.net‬‭to confirm your interest. Thank you for supporting‬
‭Edgewood High School, the Leadership Academy, and the 2024 EHS All-Nighter.‬

‭Go Mustangs!‬

‭Prizes Committee:‬

‭Jenn Barrett‬ ‭jbarrett@rbbschools.net‬
‭Cybil Bakker‬ ‭cbakker@rbbschools.net‬
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